
800 Independence Avenue, SW 
 Office of Airport Safety and 
   Standards 

Washington, DC  20591     

November 2, 2022 

Dear Industry Representative: 

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) requests your review of the Draft Advisory 

Circular (AC) 150/5345-42K, Specification for Airport Light Bases, Transformer 

Housings, Junction Boxes, and Accessories, available at: 

http://www.faa.gov/airports/resources/draft_advisory_circulars/.   

Paragraph 5 of the cover page lists the principal changes, with a brief explanation for each 

change. The FAA will consider comments received by November 30, 2022, for inclusion in 

the final version of this AC. 

Please submit all comments electronically (do not mail) using the provided COMMENT 

MATRIX to Marvin Woods at marvin.woods@faa.gov.  Accompany all comments with a 

justification for your recommended modification.  

The final document may be revised as a result of received comments after further review by 

the FAA.  

Thank you very much for your review. 

Sincerely, 

Michael A.P.  Meyers, P.E.  

Manager, Airport Engineering 
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